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TO:  ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS    Letter No.: 06-28  
ALL COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 

  ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIAISONS 
ALL COUNTY HEALTH EXECUTIVES 

  ALL COUNTY MENTAL HEALTH DIRECTORS 
  ALL COUNTY RAMOS COORDINATORS 
  ALL COUNTY MEDS LIAISONS 

SUBJECT: NAME CHANGE FOR STATE-PROGRAMS 

The purpose of this All County Welfare Directors Letter is to inform counties formally of 
the recent name change for State-Programs (SP), formerly known as the Disability and 
Adult Programs Division (DAPD).  Effective immediately, SP is now known as the 
Disability Determination Service Branch (SP-DDSB).   All county and California 
Department of Health Services communications with SP will refer to them as SP-DDSB. 
The Medi-Cal Eligibility Procedures Manual (Article 22) will be updated gradually to 
reflect this change. 

All questions regarding this change should be directed to Mr. Terry Durham at (916) 
552-9483.

Sincerely,

Original signed by 

Maria Enriquez, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 
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